Workshop on Teaching the Imagination
Workshop on Teaching the Imagination

Offered by University of Washington faculty Nicholas Halmi and Leroy Searle

Thursday, May 17, 4:30-6:00

This open workshop will allow conference participants to engage with theory and methodology of teaching the imagination.  Professor Halmi offers perspective on a recent graduate course titled “Imagining the Imagination,” taught in association with UW Faculty Conference “Inventions of the Imagination: Interdisciplinary Perspectives on the Imaginary since Romanticism.”  Professor Searle offers perspective on teaching the imagination to undergraduates, drawing from experience teaching a long-standing course in CHID titled “Method, Imagination, and Inquiry.”  Conference participants are encouraged to attend.
Course syllabi are available for preview via links to this website.  

http://faculty.washington.edu/nh2/classes/548-07.htm
